
Glebe Public  School  

 

 
W e e k  9  

T e r m  4 ,  2 0 1 9  
 

F r i d a y ,  1 3 t h      
D e c e m b e r  

 

 
Calendar of Events 

 
 

 
2 0 2 0  D a t e s  

S t u d e n t s  i n  Y e a r s  
1 - 6  R e t u r n  o n  

W e d n e s d a y  2 9 t h  
J a n u a r y  

 
K i n d e r g a r t e n  

R e t u r n  o n  
M o n d a y  3 r d  

F e b r u a r y  
 

S c h o o l  R u l e s  

 

B e  S a f e  
C a r e  f o r  O t h e r s  

R e s p e c t  P r o p e r t y  
L e a r n  T o g e t h e r  

 

GLEBE  MATTERS  

 

Principal’s Message  
Year 6 Camp 

This week our Year 6 students attended their three day camp to Morisset. They all 
had a fantastic time and  after an action packed three days, will sleep well this week-
end. Thank you to Mr Barthes, Mr Wilkins and Anita for organising the camp and 
accompanying our students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely week! 
 

Bryce Walker   

R/Principal 

bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au 
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December 

18th  Year 6 Graduation 

18th Year 6 Lunch 

18th Last day of Term 4 
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Class Formation for 2020 

The School Executive are in the final stages of forming classes for next year. At this time, there will be 14 classes at 
Glebe Public School in 2020. The class structures across the school will be made up of several stage based classes. 
Stage based classes may also be known as multi-age or composite classes. 

 

Sometimes parents may be apprehensive about how this will impact on their child’s learning. The key to under-
standing stage based classes is to realise that student learning is based on a two year continuum of learning and  
classes are made up of students drawn from these different year levels. 

In reality, every class is a stage based class as teachers routinely differentiate the curriculum to meet the needs of 
individual students, for example, a student in Year 2 (Stage 1) may be undertaking work at a Year 3 (Stage 2) level 
and vice versa.  

At Glebe Public School, teachers plan and work collaboratively with their Assistant Principal to design teaching and 
learning programs for their stage. Differentiated groupings and programs run across grade and stage based classes 
to target teaching and learning to student’s specific needs. Effective teaching is about addressing the needs of stu-
dents through ongoing (formative) assessment. 

We are in the final stages of allocating teachers to classes, and anticipate that we will be able to inform parents 
and carers before the end of the school year. 

In Term One of next year, all stages will be holding information sessions where the class teachers will outline the 
stage programs for 2020. If you have any further questions about Stage Based Classes please speak with the cur-
rent Stage Assistant Principal responsible for your child’s class.  
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Positive Behaviour for Learning Update 

Our PBL Team have been meeting each fortnight to prepare our Action Plan for the next 3-5 years. 
During Term 4 we have: 
 Set up our PBL Staff Team 

 Set our meeting dates for Semester 1 
 Defined all roles within this team 

 Discussed Professional Development of staff around PBL 
 Met with our Mentor from the DEC to review our data collection 

 Ratings were reviewed and we have established our “where to next” goals 

 Discussed ways to engage the school through student, parent and community representation 
within this team 

 Discussed the set-up of a scope and sequence of PBL lessons in line with Wellbeing 
  
We are very excited to be able to have this process begin in early 2020! 

 

Ms Susan Purnomo – School Administrative Manager 

 

After 30 years of looking after the students and their families, 
the Staff and 8 Principals at Glebe Public School, I am taking 
leave to spend more time with my family and pursue my other 
interests. 

I came to Glebe Public School in 1990 and in 1991 accepted a 
position as a Teachers’ Aide Special (School Learning Support 
Officer) working in the Special Education Unit in the school, as 
well as in the classrooms, the Admin Office and the Library. 

 

In 1998 I applied for and accepted the role of Administrative 
Manager running the school’s Admin Office and being instru-
mental, as part of the school’s Executive team, in making deci-
sions that would benefit both the school and the school com-
munity. 

 

I’m hoping that this decision will give me more flexibility in my 
busy life; however, I won’t be too far away from the school and 
the Glebe community! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) at Glebe Public School 

 

As part of commitment to ensuring a positive, engaging and successful school experience for all students, Glebe Public 
School has started our journey as becoming a PBL school.  

 

Today we had our first meeting and we look forward to sharing more information with you over the coming weeks, as      
parent and community involvement is a pivotal part of this     
program. 

 

In the meantime, below is some general information about PBL 

 

There are three specific aspects to PBL: 

 universal focus – to create a preventative, positive learning 
environment for all students 

 targeted interventions – to improve social-emotional skills 
for students who need additional support 

 individualised intensive supports - for students who have 
experienced academic and behavioural difficulties over an 
extended period of time. 

  
Together, this three step process is known as developing a continuum of support. PBL uses a tiered intervention framework 
which uses varied levels of support for students based on their needs. The tiered approach addresses these needs through: 

 investing in prevention for all students 

 identifying and providing targeted supports for individual students who need more support 

 providing individualised and intensive interventions for students with significant support needs. 
  
Each school develops a continuum of support across the tiers that promotes student wellbeing within a school culture 
strongly focused on learning. 
  
Through this framework, student assessment and instruction are linked to inform data-based decision-making. All children 
and young people receive universal support and instruction. If students need more support, their instructional program 
becomes more intensive and individualised to target their specific learning needs.   

 

Additional information can be found at: 



 



Road Safety 

 

Over the next week, all classes will revisit road safety as part of their learning in Personal Development, Health, Physical Edu-
cation (PDHPE). It is vital that all students have a solid understanding of road safety.  

 

A summary of the content that will be covered is in the flyer below. Please take the time to discuss these messages with your 
child/children at home.  
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School Band 2020 

I am currently looking at the possibility of commencing a Glebe 
Public School Band in 2020. As a starting point, I would like to 
gauge which of our students (and parents!) play an instrument 
and to what level—beginner, intermediate or advanced. 

 

If you or your child are interested in being part of the band in 
2020, please email the following to glebe-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au with the email subject: School Band 
2020 

 Your/Child’s name 

 Type of instrument played 

 Level of ability 
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From Centipede  
 

Breakfast Club 
We would love any fruit donations to help with breakfast club and snacks for         
Centipede children. 
 
Glebe Family Pantry 
Donations are welcome for the Glebe Family Pantry, and families are welcome to 
visit and take needed items when required.   

 

Food 

  

pasta 

pasta sauce 

rice 

stir fry sauce 

noodles 

wraps 

bread 

rice cakes 

rice crackers 

cruskits 

pizza sauce 

peanut butter 

honey 

tea 

coffee 

milo 

cornflakes 

jam 

baked beans 

spaghetti 

tinned tomato 

tinned soup 

little cans of tuna 

sultana packets 

long life milk 

Christmas foods 

  

 

Personal 

  

lice treatment 

roll on deodorant 

spray deodorant 

adult toothbrush 

adult toothpaste 

kids toothpaste 

kids toothbrush under 5 

kids toothbrush over 5 

tampons 

pads 

band aids 

ear buds 

face wipes 

shampoo 

conditioner 

soap 

sunscreen 

 

 

 Household 

  

Household 

washing powder 

dishwashing liquid 

dishcloths 

toilet paper 

tissues 

 

  Important Information 

 

Donated items can be 

dropped off at          Centi-

pede between 7am-6pm, 

Monday to Friday during 

term time.  

 

The pantry will be open 

for access during       Cen-

tipede opening hours. 

It's located near the sign 

in table at         Centipede. 

 

People can either help 

themselves to items in 

the pantry or contact one 

of the Centipede staff who 

can put       together a bag 

of items for you. 

 

THANK YOU! 

  

 

School Plan 2018 –2020 

Next time you’re visiting the 
school, please have a look at  
our School Plan display near the 
School Office. It provides infor-
mation about our Strategic      
Directions for 2020 and  our 
achievements of 2019.  
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